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Highway MB paving work to begin Wednesday;  

road to remain open but caution urged 
 

BRISTOL – A repaving project on Kenosha County Highway MB (160th Avenue) in the 

Village of Bristol will begin this week. 

Highway MB will be resurfaced from Highway 50 (75th Street) to just north of the 

roundabout at Highway C (93rd Street). 

The road will remain open to traffic throughout the project, though one lane will be closed 

and traffic will be flagged. 

Clement Abongwa, director of the Kenosha County Division of Highways, urges drivers to 

use caution, drive carefully and to expect delays in the construction area. 

Preparation work began Monday and will continue Tuesday. Paving is expected to begin 

Wednesday and to continue for roughly two weeks. 

Project completion is expected in mid-September. 
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